
President Cyril Ramaphosa announced on 15 June 2021 that Adjusted Alert Level 3 
will be in place from 16 June 2021. The Alert level 3 restrictions comes amid the 
third wave of Covid-19 infections hitting the country.

Please note that the INSETA offices will remain opened during this time with limited 
Inseta staff. However the following restrictions will apply.

1. No person may be allowed to enter the Inseta offices without a face mask   
 and health and safety protocols will apply when entering the Inseta offices.
2. All courier and delivery services shall provide for minimal personal contact   
 during delivery.
3. No face to face meetings will occur during level 3.
 
Inseta would like to assure its stakeholders that we will be fully operational and that 
stakeholders can still receive support and assistance through either emails, tele-
phonic assistance for by virtual MS Teams.
 
We urge all stakeholders to take the necessary precautions in this time and adhere 
to the COVID-19 regulations and practice social distancing protocols so that 
together we can curb the spread of this virus.
 
Your health and safety matters the most to us.
 
Gugu Mkhize
INSETA Chief Executive Officer 


